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About me  

I am a PhD candidate in Agricultural-Environmental Education with previous experience as a 
freelancer in projects of SRD in Greece. My role -depending on the project- was manager, 
trainer, organizer and adviser. The projects were conducted from botanic gardens, 
multifunctional and open farms and TV broadcasting about rural areas, in the private and public 
sectors. As a life-long learner supporter, in this scholarship, I could offer my knowledge and 
skills to the host to promote a strong SRD action, but also I will gain the experience of practical 
application of my studies and be more active in SRD in my country. I have the ability to 
scientifically support and conduct the following activities: master plan of multifunctional or 
open farms, environmental-agricultural education, horticulture, biodiversity conservation-
propagation-cultivation of herbs, products from herbs and beekeeping products, agro-tourism, 
eco-tourism, beekeeping and tourism, thematic tours and visits, social media marketing plan in 
life and social sciences, working on European funding Programs, TV and mass media presentation 
and writing, education-tourism-recreation in rural areas, consumer profiling. 

What I expect from host organisation 

Since I have worked and studied only in Greece and more specifically to my home town 
Thessaloniki, I am keen on searching experiences in the European context, in order to have a 
spherical view and act in a European level. I strongly believe that European SRD could be 
succeeded by sharing experiences and cultures towards common goals. My experience in other 
Forum Synergies gatherings gave me the valuable opportunity to have a first contact with other 
people working on rural topics from different European countries. This experience helped me 
reflect on the SRD using “good examples” from other countries. My future plan, is being able to 
help new farmers in Greece to support their business idea (funding and organizing), build 
clusters and initiatives (national or European) and working parallel in research to financially 
support this. So, each case study hands-on experience in different environments and countries, 
will open my mind to work in the know-how and have efficient actions in my country. 
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